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CWA Public Speaking 
Seren, Annie and Harper have all taken part in the CWA public speaking finals this week 
which as you can imagine is a nerve-racking and character-building experience. Well 
done girls. Best of luck to Summer-Lee who has her final tomorrow. 
Orange District Athletics 
It was a freezing day at Waratahs for the District Athletics carnival last Friday. Well done 
to all of our athletes who competed on the day. The team performed very well. The 
official results are yet to be published.  
Musica Viva  
Next Monday our students will be treated to a Musica Viva performance called ‘Timmy 
and the Breakfast Band’. This performance is free as it has been subsidised by Musica 
Viva as well as the school. Lessons about the performance are happening in classrooms. 
Switch to Sentral Parent Portal 
Over the next few weeks, we will be starting the move to the Sentral Parent Portal for 
our communications. We will start with families in K-2. Please look out for a Portal 
registration email, which will be forwarded in the next few days.  
Election Day BBQ / Cake Stall 
The P&C held a successful Election Day Cake Stall and BBQ on Saturday. Many thanks to 
Bianca, Marta, Kelly D and Haeley, and to all those who cooked and donated goods. Over 
$650-00 was raised to support our school.   
Band  
The Band concert and morning tea is coming up on the 7th June. All students should be 
having short, regular practices in the lead-up to build up those skills to show off. Invoices 
for band went home last week. POP payments are preferred if possible.  
Help Your Child Learn to Read (K-6) – Parent Information Evening 
Reading is one of the most important skills your child will learn at school. Learning to 
read doesn’t stop in Kindergarten or when they read their first chapter book. Our 
students learn to read right up until Year 6, with our aim being that they enter high 
school as ‘rich readers’. This means that they can read complex texts not necessarily 
about things that interest them, find deep meaning in them, realise what the author’s 
purpose is and be able to use that new information in a future task. If you would like to 
hear how you can support your child at home (all ages K-6) come along to our 
information night in our school library on Wednesday 1st June at 6pm. Mrs Manson will 
lead this evening. Please RSVP to the office if you would like to attend. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                                              
 

 
                                                                                                               
 

Calendar  
May 
 

30th  Musica Viva K-6 
 ‘Timmy and the Breakfast Band’ 
 

June 
 

1st Learn to Read  
Parent Info Evening 
6pm in the library. 

 
7th  Band Morning Tea  

@10.30. Bring a plate. 
 
15th  Bell Shakespeare  

Performance K-6 
‘Wonderful World of Will’  
 

15th  Western Cross Country 
@ Geurie  
 
 

22nd Bell Shakespeare  
Workshop Yrs 3-6  
   

Merits 
Kinder/Year 1 

Angus S, Nala and Hannah 
 

Year 1 
James and Grace 

 
Year 2 

Jack, Ava and Henrietta 
 

Year 3 
Jemma, Audrey and Chase 

 
Year 4/5 

Logan, Finn, Taylah and Isaac 
 

Year 5/6 
Summer, Harper, Sienna and 

Billy Y 
 

 
 

 

 

Health and Safety 

• In the event that parents are asked to transport other children 
to events, we need to sight your Drivers Licence and Vehicle 
registration 

• Please be aware that all of our school traffic needs to give way 
to Canobolas Rd traffic as you pull out 

• New RAT tests in bags today. 
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                  Year 4/5 
              Nolan Artwork 
 

 
 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

IF YOU ARE UNABLE to provide cakes on your rostered day please contact us via email canobolaspandc@gmail.com 

** Due to allergies, please don’t send food containing any nuts ** 

Please provide 24 pieces when it is your turn to cook 
 

 

CAKE DAY ROSTER 
Thursday 26th May, 2022  

 

Carpenter, Eaves, Cheruvathoor, 
Charge, Dent and Yeo 

 

The full roster for Term 2 can be found on Schoolstream under 
the P&C tab. 

 

 

P&C Meeting 
 

Wednesday 15th June 
in the School Library @ 6pm 

All welcome 
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